
Homework 

Every student from KS3 are provided with an account through Doddle - an online, self-marking 

homework and assessment platform. Throughout the academic year, your child will be following 

a full curriculum in a variety of subjects, but the Core Subjects, Maths, English and Science, are 

those requiring the most input. 

In Doddle, homework is set by all teachers for students based on classroom work, or targets not 

met. Doddle homework can be completed at home, on the bus, wherever an internet connection 

is available through the online platform, and the app available on most mobile devices. 

Homework is set for your child’s tutor group and on an individual basis - everyone has their own 

unique login. Doddle tracks your child’s progress over an academic year, and teachers are able 

to see the progress, reflected in your child’s school reports. 

If your child is not meeting expected progress, Doddle allows teachers to put in place an 

intervention. All your child needs to do is log on, and access the work set - all within one portal - 

www.doddlelearn.co.uk Make Hyperlink available) 

As a Parent/Carers, you can support your child with their homework by: 

 Allow time at the end of the school day for homework to be done. 
 Providing time to be with your child when they are doing homework 
 Maintain a simple routine for your child to do their homework. 
 Offer praise and encouragement, boosting confidence. 
 Enjoy learning alongside your child - but don’t do the homework for them! 
 Speak to your child’s tutor, if you ever have concerns over their homework. 

As your child approaches Year 11, and the added pressure of GCSE exams looming, please 

view the ‘Useful Links’ area to support their learning 

 

http://www.doddlelearn.co.uk/

